
From: Licensing Staff
To: Grainne Power
Subject: FW: Further destruction of our Biosphere
Date: 22 March 2016 08:42:04

 
 

From: Angela  
Sent: 21 March 2016 22:11
To: Licensing Staff
Subject: Further destruction of our Biosphere
 
Please don't allow the continued destruction of our wonderful amenity which is our
UNESCO Biosphere Reserve in Dublin  Bay. 
The redevelopment in Alexandra Basin is one thing but allowing the waste material with
questionable content to be dumped/ deposited into Burford Bank is utterly
unacceptable.   Do you really believe that this dumped waste will stay where it is being
deposited.   Please allow us maintain our biosphere - it can and could be redesignated.  
We are unique in having this UNESCO site in our city.  Don't allow it to be removed
.  Keep our bay and our city clean and green.  Angela O Doherty ( resident in Clontarf )
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